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Star Learners 

Anya for superstar maths learning 

around addition.   

Lucia for taking time and care creat-

ing her story map.  
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Our Learning Journey 

In English this week the children have had 

the opportunity to re-tell the story of 

Charlie’s Superhero Underpants using 

props. We had a learning conversation 

about how we re-tell a story and that it is 

important we include the key events. The 

children have also drawn a story map in 

preparation for writing a re-count next 

week.  

 

In Maths we looked at the part whole mod-

el; splitting numbers into different parts. 

This led into our learning around addition 

towards the end of the week. I have been 

very impressed with how the children’s re-

silience has developed when learning inde-

pendently during our maths sessions. 

  

In our Enquiry learning next week we will 

be continuing to develop our piece of art 

work inspired by Roy Lichtenstein. The 

children will be taking great care painting 

these to share with you at our celebration 

of learning. The date of this will be con-

firmed next week.  

Parents in Partnership 

Home Learning  

Just a reminder that home learning can be 

completed at any point during our Enquiry 

Question. There really is no pressure for 

this to be anything elaborate. It can be 

something as simple as a 

learning conversation with 

your child.  

Focus on Phonics 

I have sent home the dictation sentence this Fri-

day based on some feedback fed to me via our 

Class Rep. This will act as a trial period to monitor 

the impact of the change on the children’s learn-

ing. Please come and see me if you have any feed-

back regarding the dictation sentence. Thank 

you :)   


